
pac - Noel Leckie 

  
Hi 

  

As per my earlier registration on behalf of my Chairman, Mr Noel Leckie, the Scone Race Club would 

like to speak briefly to the PAC public hearing in Denman in relation to the Anglo/Drayton South Coal 

mine proposal. 

  

My chairman is travelling overseas and requested I register him to speak.  You have subsequently 

asked me to make a submission on what my Chairman is going to speak about.  I am not in a position 

to provide his written speech by Friday noon. 

  

Therefore in brief, please find the following general outline that the Chairman has indicated he would 

likely briefly speak to and he also noted the Terms of Reference. 

•         The Race Club’s development  - the health, strength and growth of club is interdependent on the 

success and health of the studs 

•         Coolmore and Darley’s significance to Scone Race Club’s operation  

•         Local and International Investment certainty in the thoroughbred breeding and racing industry 

•         Achievement of the Club’s national recognition and tourism 

  

  

  

Kind Regards 

  

Sarah Wills 

Chief Executive Officer 

  

Upcoming Race Meeting  

Thursday 17 October, 2013 

 
T: (02)65451607 I F: (02)65453444 I E: ceo@sconeraceclub.com.au I W: www.sconeraceclub.com.au 
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